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M Medical Insurance and Community Services

Human Resources Administration (MICSA)
Administration

Department of MEDICAID ALERT

October 12,2010

Relocation of the Long Term Home Health Care Program (LTHHCP)
Brooklyn Units

The purpose of this Alert is to inform Home Care Providers, Certified Home Health
Agencies (CHHASs) and hospitals that effective Monday, September 27, 2010, the
Medical Insurance and Community Services Administration’s Home Care Services
Program has relocated the Brooklyn Units of the Long Term Home Health Care
Program (Lombardi) which were previously located at 109 East 16™ St, 6™ Floor, New
York, NY 10003.

Their new location is:

Brooklyn LTHHCP
30 Rockwell Place, 1* Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11201
The units’ senior supervisor’s numbers are:

718-330-2298

718-330-2321

718-488-6286

718-330-2263

Fax number: 718-722-7082

Days and hours of operation
Monday — Friday 9:00am- 5:00pm

- PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPROPRIATE STAFF
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